
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-142 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Streetlight Survey 

Agenda Date: September 5, 2019 

Attachments: Realterm Proposal 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-142; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council accept the GIS Inventory Survey Services from Realterm at a quoted 
price of $3,615.30 ($30.90 per light). 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 

Earlier, a proposal to replace HPS streetlights in the Municipality was not accepted by Council.  
Completing a GIS Inventory Survey is a first step in this process.   
 
This will provide the Municipality with the information required to move ahead with conversion at a more 
appropriate speed and highlight areas where more design work may be required. 
 
While typically, the amount of the quote is in the approval range that could be completed by Staff, due to 
the previous decision by Council this is being presented for Council’s consideration and direction. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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